DORR TOWNSHIP
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON PROPOSED 2025-2026 BUDGET

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on Thursday, March 20, 2025 at 7:00 p-m. at the Dorr
Township Hall, 4196 18t Street, Dorr, Michigan, the Dorr Township Board will hold a public
hearing to consider the Township’s proposed budget for 2025-2026.

The Township Board may not adopt its proposed budget until after the public hearing. A
copy of the proposed budget is available for public inspection during normal business hours at
the Township Hall, 4196 18t Street, Dorr, Michigan. All interested parties will be given an
opportunity to be heard at the public hearing regarding the proposed budget. A link will be made
available as soon as feasible on the township’s website. (https://dorrtownshipmi.gov/)

The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a
subject of this hearing.

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aid should contact the Dorr Township Board or
call the Office, prior to meeting.

This Notice of Public Hearing is given by:
Debbie Sewers, Dorr Township Clerk
Dorr Township Hall
4196 18t Street
Dorr, Michigan
(616) 681-9874

Notice complies with MCL 141.436 and MCL 221.24e




